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Comment - I support the expansion of Medicaid. It is essential that all citizens have access to health 
care no matter their income. Our emergency rooms are overcrowded because so many people do not 
receive preventative care. Expansion of Medicaid is part of the Affordable Care Act and important in 
the overall goal of providing health care to ALL Americans. Rejecting Medicaid expansion would be 
immoral.
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